
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa,

Please be aware Waima Puna (pre-school) will be open moving forward between 8.30am - 12.30pm. Children must
be accompanied by a parent/caregiver. A key to access the premises will be available in the Waima School staffroom.

Whaea Moni has done a check of our school sports uniforms and we have three of the tops missing from last year. If
anyone can find these, then we would really appreciate them being returned.

For health and safety reasons can children please be dropped off and collected from the bus bay area. It is not safe
to have vehicles driving up the driveway and backing around. Our lawn by the school house is also becoming very
messy with vehicles backing.  Thank you for your understanding.

Thank you to Whaea Anne, Toni Renee, Aunty Kiri and Nanny Wye for coming in to take our Kapa Haka on Thursday
and Friday afternoons.  Please keep the 4th of November free to come and watch our students perform.

UP & COMING EVENTS

Wednesday, 25th August Ohaeawai Cross Country

Wednesday, 15th September Year 5 and 6 Basketball Opononi

Thursday 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd
& 30th September

Constable Hippolite: In school lessons for all age groups - Keeping
Ourselves Safe.

Friday, 31st September End of Term 3

Monday, October 18th Beginning of Term 4 - Week 1

Wednesday, 10th November Softball - Year 5 and 6 Hokianga

Thursday, 4th November AHUREA Kapahaka Festival (Te Kura Takiwa o Opononi)

Wednesday, 8th December Prize giving

Friday, 10th December Last day of Term 4 for students

2022
Wednesday, 6th April - Friday,

8th April

School/Whanau Camp at Coopers Beach.  Please keep these dates
free. For health and safety reasons, any parent wishing to attend
this camp will need to be police vetted.
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Ruma Tupu

Many of our junior students are arriving late to school and missing their morning literacy lesson. When
students are consistently late on a daily basis, progress will be slow.

Puawai

Braidon attended Technology classes at Tautoro school during terms 1 and 2. In the photo below, Braidon
shows off his sewing skills.
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PB4L

This week we are focusing on Voice Level.

Skill/Rule

To show WAIMA when we use an appropriate voice level.

Learning Focus

●The different acceptable voice levels

●Why using the appropriate voice level is WAIMA

●The signs for appropriate voice levels

Actions

When showing an appropriate voice level we need to find the appropriate voice level for the situation

we are in:

Voice level basics

● Level 1 = whisper

● Level 2 = quiet voice

● Level 3 = speaking face to face

● Level 4 = outside

W A I M A

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - www.waima.school.nz

Jenny Colebrook
Principal
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